
Conflict  of  Laws  Lectureship  at
Cambridge
The Faculty of Law, Cambridge University, is advertising a
three  year  lectureship  in  Conflict  of  Laws  sponsored  by
Clifford Chance. The closing date is 13th March 2015. More
detail is available here.

If anyone would like to discuss the details of this post, please contact Richard
Fentiman (rgf1000@cam.ac.uk), Pippa Rogerson (pjr1000@cam.ac.uk) or Louise
Merrett (lm324@cam.ac.uk) all of whom research and lecture in conflict of laws
in Cambridge.

H/T: Gilles Cuniberti

https://conflictoflaws.net/2015/conflict-of-laws-lectureship-at-cambridge-university/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2015/conflict-of-laws-lectureship-at-cambridge-university/
http://www.law.cam.ac.uk/press/job-opportunities/2015/02/clifford-chance-unestablished-lecturer-fixed-term-in-conflict-of-laws/2956

